
 

  

 

 

 

English:  
 
The Tiger who came to Tea. 
 
Our focus text this half term is The 
Tiger who came to Tea. In our 
writing we will be generating 
adjectives to describe the character 
of the tiger, as well as creating invitations to invite the 
tiger for a tea party. We will be focusing on the 
importance of sentence structure including; capital 
letters, fingers spaces, full stops and exploring the 
conjunction ‘and’. 
 
 
In our reading we will be developing our key skills when 
answering questions about our class text, as well a 
thinking of our own questions to ask.  
 
We will have daily Monster Phonics lessons learning 
new sounds each day to help develop our reading and 
writing skills. 
 
 

RE:  
 
Christmas 
We will be 
exploring the 
annunciation, the 
journey of Mary 
and Joseph, 
including Joseph’s 
dream and the birth of Jesus.  
 
 
Jesus Teacher and Healer 
We will be learning about the life of Jesus and 
how he taught people about God. We will also 
be learning about how Jesus helped others to 
live their lives by telling parables. We explore 
the Good Samaritan and talk about what we 
believe Jesus wants us to know from this story.   

Maths: Addition/subtraction and shape. 
 
During this half term, we will be looking at place value 
within 20, as well as addition and subtraction within 20. 
We will be reading stem sentences and using different 
resources to help us work out our answers such as; 
number lines, cubes, counters/10 frames, rekenreks and 
our fingers.  

 

 

Geography: United Kingdom 
 
We will be: 

• Locating the 4 countries within the U.K. 

• Recognising the 4 capital cities and 
surrounding seas. 

• Explain the difference between human 
and physical features 

• Describe the human/physical features of 
the 4 capital cities 

• To share our understanding of the 4 
countries 

Learning together, Loving God, Becoming the best I can. 

Grateful and Generous 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Music: Rock It Music 
 
We will be taking part in music lessons with our Music 
teacher. We will learn how to play musical instruments 
and understand how to read music and the different 
features of music. 

 
 

Science: All about me! Humans. 
 
We will be looking and labelling our basic body 
parts, exploring our eyes and sight, our ears and 
hearing, our tongue and how we taste things, 
our sense of touch 
and finally our 
nose and how we 
smell.  

Computing: Programming A – moving a robot 
 
We will be beginning to learn how to programme a 
robot. This will include looking at buttons, directions, 
moving forwards and backwards and completing and 
organising a route for our robot.    

 

Art: Simple printmaking  
 
We will be printing with our bodies, taking 
rubbings and making compositions, exploring a 
variety of printing methods and completing an 
observational drawing.  

 
 

PE:    
 
Indoors - (Wednesday)  Attack, defend, shoot 
Outdoors - (Friday) Send and return with the 
soccer 2000 coaches 
 
Please ensure that children come to school in 
their PE kits on these days and all jewellery 
removed.  

Dates for your diary: 
 

• Tuesday 7th January-Back to school 

• Wednesday 5th February – maths 
workshop. 

• Friday 14th February – break up for 
half term. 


